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 Columbia, SC – Rose Leaf Foundation kicked off its celebration of four years of service to 

young people from the foster care system in South Carolina in a major way! 

 

In support of the Rose Leaf Foundation mission, a local philanthropist donated a vehicle to be 

gifted to someone in the foundation’s network.  

 

It was just announced that the recipient of the vehicle was a 21-year-old young lady from foster 

care, who works two jobs and takes care of her six-year-old daughter. This will be her first car. 

She expressed how happy she was to receive the donation, as the car will be a huge help for 

herself and her daughter. She hopes to one day go to school to complete the training needed to 

become an EMT. 

  

The car’s donator, Dr. Sherri Taylor, stated, “I am delighted 

to donate my vehicle to the Rose Leaf Foundation so that a 

young person can have reliable transportation. 

Organizations like Rose Leaf Foundation are dear to me 

because I could have easily been one of the youth served by 

this organization. In fact, I spent a small part of my young life 

with organizations like CASA and child protection services. 

They say, ‘To whom much is given, much is required.’ and 

on my journey to becoming a physician, I have been blessed 

to receive guidance and assistance from many people. 

Donating my car is my way of paying my blessings forward.” 

 

Rose Leaf Foundation was established in 2019 by Faith and Nicholaus Davis. Faith Davis has 

been a devoted child welfare advocate and federal child 

welfare consultant for the past 13 years. Rose Leaf 

Foundation provides resources and support to young 

people in transition from the foster care system in the 

Midlands region. Recently, the organization launched a 

program called “Well-being Starts With Me!” that teaches 

young people with lived experience from foster care about 

well-being as they transition to adulthood. 

 

As a 501c3 organization, Rose Leaf Foundation relies 

heavily on external support to execute its mission. 

Consequently, the organization offers several opportunities for mentorship, sponsorship, 

donations and volunteering for those who want to support the cause. For further information, 

visit: https://www.roseleaffoundation.org. 

 



 


